Optional Parent/Guardian Input Form for 2023-2024 School Year

(Please print clearly)

Child’s Name:

Parent/Guardian Name: Phone:

1. What are the unique needs of your child? (Consider academic, behavioral, psychological, physical, learning
style, and so on.)

2. What type of classroom environment do you think would best meet the unique needs of your child?

3. Finally, what other information about your child do you feel would be helpful for us when considering

placement? Consider particular situations to avoid, or particular children with whom your child does not do
well.

Important Information to consider:

You may have a desire to request a specific teacher. This is a natural urge. However, it will be much more valuable for
us to know which type of learning environment you feel your son or daughter may find the most success. This type of
information is more valuable than requesting a specific teacher because we may have some teacher transfers to
different grades levels for next year, which we are not able to confirm at this time.

Please understand the final placement rests with the school. Given the quality of our teachers it is really hard to go
wrong with a placement at Banks Elementary School. You will receive a copy of your students’ profile sheet with their
assigned teachers name on it in mid-August for the 2022-2023 school year. Class placement is a complex process,
considerable time and thoughtful planning is given to each individual student.



